
                                    
   

 
 
 

October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 10th October, Indri from Hinduism Education Services, 

will be visiting the school. He will be delivering a whole school assembly 

on showing respect in Hinduism and workshops to individual year groups 

throughout the day. The workshops include a balance of discussion and 

hands-on activities and will help to support the children’s learning of 

Hinduism in the classroom.  

There will be the option for the children to purchase from a range of 

authentic souvenirs from India, including decorative clay divas, as a 

keepsake. Should they wish to do so, they will need to bring £2 with 

them on the day. 

Hinduism Education services have received excellent reviews from 

teachers and Head teachers. For more information about Indri Hinduism 

and Education Services, please use the following website: 

http://hinduismeducationservices.co.uk/ 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming Indri into our school 

and working with him for the day. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Bailey 

(R.E subject leader) 
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